
            BLACKPOOL CRICKET CLUB
Executive Committee
Tuesday 13th June
Minutes

Present: Messer’s Dave Cresswell, Simon Wrigley, Ray Smith, Jez Walsh, Joe Boniface, Gregg Anderton and Tony Westhead 

Mesdames: Michelle Chubb, Venard Clark and Andrea Bonser

1. Apologies: Martin Lamb, Sharon Bonell and Brent Crossley

2. Minutes:

Thanks were given to Joe Boniface for preparing the minutes.
The minutes from the meeting held on the 2nd May were discussed, MC was asked to amend the apologies and add J Walsh to the list, and were then accepted as a true and correct record.
      
3. Matters Arising

The new toilets are now sorted, however there is an issue with the hot water becoming too hot to use.  The fitting of a regulator was suggested; however, this may affect the kitchen.  It was agreed that ‘Caution’ signs should be ordered and placed in the toilets.  

Alan Cross’s bench has been relocated as per instruction from Christine Cross

4. Ground and Pavilion

The Chairman gave a big thank you to all the volunteers who have done a fabulous job in the build up to the T20 Games.  We now need to prioritize the next jobs to be done in the pavilion and on the ground.  Areas for discussion also included the ground equipment and the downstairs pavilion carpet.
It was agreed that this will be a year of investment subject to what funds we have available.

The Squash courts have now been repaired.

A request for a Treasurers report was requested for the next meeting.  DC and MC are meeting with the accountant on Monday 19th June.

A brief discussion was held regarding our three liabilities (loans), do we pay more off or keep the money to invest in the club.

Figures were requested for the Lancs game, DC confirmed that he would have something for the next meeting.

The balcony has been repaired

DC and SW met with the chef to discuss the points that had been raised at the previous meeting, and discussion took place to discuss these issues.  MC was asked to email the notes to the Chef and copy in the Executive Committee.  It was mentioned that complaints were still being received regarding the appearance of the chef.  A further discussion was then held about Friday and weekend food.
DC explained that the situation will be monitored.
The chef is soon to be on leave, Sharon Gardener will cover his first weekend, DC has contact Elite Catering to enquire if there is a suitable replacement for his 2nd weekend.
5. Child Welfare

AB has done her DBS this week, and it was agreed that we probably need a replacement for Sue Brown.  DC will ask Paul Danson for a suitable replacement for Sue.

We need to update the Child Welfare Certificate that is displayed in the Club.
     
6.  AOB

SW reported that the Music Event organiser is happy that we will meet the sellout figure of 4000 tickets.  He wants the Event to be a success in order to develop future events.

The subject of Vaping was briefly discussed and was agreed that the biggest problem if we put up ‘no vaping’ signs would be the policing of it.  However, if we receive formal complaints then we will put up signs and enforce the issue.

A discussion took place regarding the daughter of a member who has developed a serious, life limiting illness called Battens Disease, it was agreed that the Club should make a donation the GoFundMe page that has been set up.  We also agreed that we would support the family as best we could and help raise awareness to this awful disease.

There will be a sub group meeting next Tuesday (20th).

Next meeting Tuesday 4th July at 6.30pm




